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The July 12, 2022 meeting of the Grand Canyon Photography Club will be a group hike up Asaph Run where 
the Baker Branch begins. (About 10 minutes PAST the Asaph Campground) We will meet in front of the 
Green Free Library at 5:15pm and depart soon after that. We will drive for about 25 minutes to reach our 
destination. The rain date will be the following evening, 
Wednesday, July 13.

There is a level area beside the creek for about 100 yards. 
Easy walking.

From there things start to get even more interesting. 
Lots of boulders. Hope to see you all then.

A Hiking We Will Go
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
SAFE HIKING

There are over 62,000 acres of public land in Tioga County. Many photographers have spent hours 
hiking and exploring these natural public areas. There are numerous waterfalls, gorges, hiking trails, 
logging roads, forests, and plants all around us. Many locals enjoy 
capturing the abundant wildlife, too. Here I will give you a glimpse 
into how I approach hiking safety.

First, it’s good to have a sturdy underpinning. I wear tall boots 
with micro-spikes year-round. I feel somewhat protected from 
rattlesnakes. I don’t worry about wet feet during creek crossings. 

I have protection from slipping on 
snow, ice, and moss. For sure, wear 
sturdy hiking boots. Second, I carry 
a light-weight tripod that doubles 
as a walking stick. It’s a good idea to 
use it as a thumper, too. Hit on downed logs before stepping over to cause 
snakes move away. Be careful when up against a rock wall – snakes like to rest 
on any ledges – don’t put your hand blindly on a ledge. Third, use 40% Deet 
insect spray to discourage ticks from jumping on board. Avoid hiking through 
waist-high bushes because they often hold ticks. Walk in the middle of trails 
to help avoid ticks. Fourth, bring water. It is easy to work up a sweat on longer 
hikes so be prepared to hydrate yourself. Fifth, I always wear long pants to 
help with the tick problem. Sixth, go with a hiking buddy. If you are like me 
and enjoy some solitude “out there,” leave a detailed map at home that shows 

where you will park your vehicle and shows the direction you will be hiking. Leave an estimated return 
time. While making a map, checkout the area on whatever map 
you are using as a reference.

Remember to enjoy the journey. Take time to look around. 
Sometimes a great image is waiting to be captured – just 
behind you!

Remember, our group hike will be Tuesday, July 12. We will 
meet in front of the Green Free Library at 5:15pm and leave 
shortly after. We will drive approximately 25 minutes to where 
the Baker Branch joins Asaph Run. We will be among many 
boulders and hopefully lots of water. Think rain.

Paul
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Club Reminders
Critique Submissions

Please resume sending critique submissions to Mia at

mialisa1957@gmail.com. Follow the guidelines we have always

used, i.e. 1024 or 2048 pixels on the long side and one submission 
per critique. Remember to put your name in the file name, e.g. 
anderson_tulips.

The Grand Canyon  
Photography Club

2022 Officers:
President: Paul Bozzo

Vice President:  Travis Snyder

Treasurer:  Gary Thompson

 Recording Secretary: Vacant

 Corresponding Secretary:   
Sharon Connolly

Directors: 
2021-2022:

Mia Anderson, Med Barton

 
 2022-2023:

Bob Bair, Linda Stager

Committee 
Chairpersons:

Newsletter:   Mia Lisa Anderson

Membership:  Gary Thompson

 Exhibits:  Bruce Dart

Website: Mia Lisa Anderson 

Publicity:  Lonny Frost

For more information, please 
contact:

Paul Bozzo - E-mail:  
president@gcphotoclub.org

©Mia Lisa Anderson

Treasurer’s Report-June
Beginning Balance $2,518.40

Cash IN

   Dues  (2022) $80.00

   Dues (2023)   $40.00

   Photo Exhibit Entry Fees $325.00

Cash OUT  

  Bank Fee $3.00

 Donation to Gmeiner $250.00

 Judging Fees $200.00

 Poster Printing $74.54

Ending Balance $2,435.86

Respectfully Submitted

Gary Thompson, Treasurer

mailto:mialisa1957%40gmail.com?subject=
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Mystery MacroMystery Macro
How observant are you?How observant are you?

What is this?  Send your 
guess to:

 mialisa1957@gmail.
com

GCPC  2021 Calendar of EventsGCPC  2021 Calendar of Events
Meetings are at 7 p.m. on the 2nd Tuesday of every month Meetings are at 7 p.m. on the 2nd Tuesday of every month 

at the Gmeiner Art & Cultural Center unless otherwise notedat the Gmeiner Art & Cultural Center unless otherwise noted..

Please contact Bruce Dart at bdphoto@ptd.net 
if you are interested in displaying your photos at 
the Native Bagel or if you have images suitable 

for display at the Warehouse Gallery.

Mini-Solo Shows at the Native 
Bagel, Central Avenue, Wellsboro:        

July 2022: Linda Stager & Friends

August 2022: Hilary Osborne

September 2022: Sharon Connolly

The Warehouse Theatre: Various Members

Programs and Themes:
July 12, 2022: Hike Led By Paul. No Critique
August 9, 2022: Rail Trail Outing. No Critique
September 13, 2022 : Fall Foliage, presenter Linda Stager. Critique: TBA
October 11, 20222: Smart Phone Photography, presenter Mia Lisa 
Anderson. Critique: TBA
November 8, 2022 : Portrait Lighting, presented by Bruce Dart. Critique:  
TBA
December 13, 2022: Member Party and Slideshow. No Critique.

No Correct 
Guesses:

A Wreath

Mystery Macro 
images kindly 

supplied by 
Mia & Jan
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Scavenger Hunt Images

©Linda Stager

©Medford Barton

©Travis Snyder

©Bruce Dart


